
RCW 74.08.390  Research, projects, to effect savings by restoring 
self-support—Waiver of public assistance requirements.  The 
department of social and health services may conduct research studies, 
pilot projects, demonstration projects, surveys and investigations for 
the purpose of determining methods to achieve savings in public 
assistance programs by means of restoring individuals to maximum self-
support and personal independence and preventing social and physical 
disablement, and for the accomplishment of any of such purposes may 
employ consultants or enter into contracts with any agency of the 
federal, state or local governments, nonprofit corporations, 
universities or foundations.

Pursuant to this authority the department may waive the 
enforcement of specific statutory requirements, regulations, and 
standards in one or more counties or on a statewide basis by formal 
order of the secretary. The order establishing the waiver shall 
provide alternative methods and procedures of administration, shall 
not be in conflict with the basic purposes, coverage, or benefits 
provided by law, shall not be general in scope but shall apply only 
for the duration of such a project and shall not take effect unless 
the secretary of health, education and welfare of the United States 
has agreed, for the same project, to waive the public assistance plan 
requirements relative to statewide uniformity.  [1979 c 141 § 332; 
1969 ex.s. c 173 § 7; 1963 c 228 § 17.]
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